
Dates to RememberDates to RememberDates to RememberDates to Remember    
AprilAprilAprilApril    

 6 ~ District Spelling Bee 

 8 ~ Reinstated School DayReinstated School DayReinstated School DayReinstated School Day 

18 ~ Progress Reports go home 

19 ~ HVHS Open House (8th grade) 

28 ~ Show your Stuff Night 

29 ~ Cut Day no school 

MayMayMayMay    

20 ~ Late Start 

27 ~ Cut day no school 

30 ~ Holiday no school 

31 ~ Cut day no school 

Library NewsLibrary NewsLibrary NewsLibrary News    
Scholastic is trying to promote 

their prepaid, reloadable Cardtheir prepaid, reloadable Cardtheir prepaid, reloadable Cardtheir prepaid, reloadable Card for 

teens to acquire (though their 

parents). They are offering 

sweepstake prizes for schools and 

individuals if you get onto their 

website and complete their survey 

http://www.scholastic.com/pass/  . 

I did this myself and it took about 

30 seconds.  Of course, the more 

people from our school that 

participates in this, the more 

chances for our school to win.  

Scholastic pamphlets about this 

program can be attained through 

me in the library or at the front 

office at Lincoln Savage.  Anyone 

interested can have one. 

Joy Murray/LSMS Library 

Manager 
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Show Your Stuff NightShow Your Stuff NightShow Your Stuff NightShow Your Stuff Night    
April 28 is show your stuff night at 

Lincoln Savage Middle School.  

Students will have school projects 

out to show parents in hallways, 

out in the courtyard and in the 

cafeteria on display for all to see.  

Please mark your calendars and 

more information will follow.   
 

ArcheryArcheryArcheryArchery    
Congratulations to all our Archery 

students for winning the State 

Competition on Saturday, March 

12, 2011.  They all made a very good 

showing, with some of them 

earning individual medals and 

trophies.  The entire team has 

qualified to go to Kentucky in May 

to compete in the NASP 

Nationals.  We are very proud of 

our kids. 

 

Thank Thank Thank Thank youyouyouyou    
Thank you to all of our coaches; 

boy’s basketball, girl’s basketball 

and wrestling.  Tami Krauss, Brian 

Scharpen, Keri Lehman, Terry 

Larson, Darrell Simpson, Keith 

Haley, Josh Sarot, Brett Turner 

and Lance Turner. Our students 

would not have had the 

opportunity to participate in their 

sport without our volunteer 

coaches. 

After School TutoringAfter School TutoringAfter School TutoringAfter School Tutoring    
Every Tuesday after school, we 

have tutoring available.  If your 

child is behind in any class, they 

are welcome to stay after school.  

They must have signed permission 

to stay.  Your child can pick up a 

permission slip in the front office. 

 

Moving On Ceremony Moving On Ceremony Moving On Ceremony Moving On Ceremony     
Our 8th grade moving on program 

will be the last day of school and 

will start approximately the last 

hour of school.  As we get closer 

to the event, we will send out more 

information. 

 

Reinstated School DayReinstated School DayReinstated School DayReinstated School Day    
REMEMBER!REMEMBER!REMEMBER!REMEMBER! Three Rivers School 

District has reinstated the Friday, 

April 8th cut day.  This is to make 

up for the snow day we 

experienced February 24th.  
 

Box TopsBox TopsBox TopsBox Tops    
The PTO is still accepting Box 

Tops.  If you have any please send 

them to the office with your 

student.  This helps the PTO fund 

projects such computers for our 

school. 

 

Go Tigers!Go Tigers!Go Tigers!Go Tigers!    
8888thththth Grade Dance Grade Dance Grade Dance Grade Dance    

The 8th grade dance is underway.  

The students have picked their 

theme, Moonlight & Roses.  The 

dance is scheduled for June 4, 

2011. For more information please 

contact Gretchen York 474-7341.   

 

Math CompetitionMath CompetitionMath CompetitionMath Competition    
In December, L S M S participated 

in a math competition.  The 

following students tied for first 

place at the school level: Andrew 

Commons, Mikale Frankel and 

Lindsey Pearson. Second place 

goes to Zackary Carter, Clayton 

Gannett, Jesse King, David 

Williams, Gillian Wilson and Logan 

Wooldridge.  Third place goes to 

Nikki Hill, Justin Paddock, James 

Roberts, Tanner Simpson, Sierra 

Snell and Ronnie Winder.  We are 

very proud of our students. 

 

Spring PicturesSpring PicturesSpring PicturesSpring Pictures    
Spring pictures went home earlier 

this week. If you are interested in 

ordering Spring Pictures please 

send your order form to the office 

no later than April 11, 2011.   


